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A little note from Mrs FitzGerald… 
 

Gosh, the end of term is here! This year seems to have whizzed by at a rapid rate.   
 

A big thank you to our amazing Federation Team who tirelessly strive to provide an 
education of the highest quality as well as the right amount of ‘TLC’ for the children here 
at Thurlow as well as at our sister school, Hundon ~ they are all fabulous!   
 

Thank you to all of you, we do our upmost and, as always, we are extremely grateful 
for the positive support and constructive feedback we receive from the overwhelming 
majority of parents and carers which we will use to support our efforts in the coming 
academic year. 
 

A special and fond farewell to our Mrs Betts ~ enjoy your new adventures, your ‘gap 
year’ and time with your gorgeous granddaughter!  
 

We are sure, like us, everyone is ready for the summer holiday ~ enjoy the family time 
and we shall look forward to seeing most of you on Wednesday 6th September! 

 

Have a lovely summer holiday,  
Warmest regards, Mrs FitzGerald 

 

REMINDER: SCHOOL UNIFORM AND SEPTEMBER  
 

Many of you will remember we made some slight adjustments to our school uniform last 
year, swapping to plain white school shirts and adjusted our branded items (v-neck 
jumper/cardigan) as well as reinstating Thurlow’s striped gold and royal blue tie (clip on or 
on elastic) with the latter provided free of charge in the first instance.  

We anticipate the phasing in of these items and the phasing out of the previous polo shirts 
and round-necked sweatshirts to be complete. 

With this in mind just a reminder that items with our logo can be purchased by visiting 
here: https://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/school/TH4826PD/ 

All other items, including the plain shirts, trousers, shorts, skirts/skorts, pinafores, summer 
dresses do not need to have a school logo and can be purchased from a supermarket, for 
example.  

As was explained previously these adjustments will enhance the sense of belonging school 
uniform offers as well as the equality it provides all our children. Being smart in appearance 
contributes to our pupils’ attitude to their learning and work, and is important in instilling 
in our children pride in their school.  

  

http://www.htpfederation.co.uk/
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

Please check back regularly as additional dates added as and when activities / visits are confirmed! 
 

SUMMER TERM 2023 
 

Friday 21st July ~ LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 Monday 4th September to Wednesday 20th December  
 

Monday 4th September & Tuesday 5th September 2023: non-pupil days (PD Days)  

The children return on Wednesday 6th September 
 

Autumn Half-Term ~ Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October  
 

Christmas Holiday ~ Thursday 21st December 2023 to Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 

 

 


